
Coláiste Chiaráin 

September News 

• We celebrated our fantastic results from the Leaving Cert Class of 2022 –
our top 20 students scoring over 500 points with 2 students scoring
over 600 points.
• We opened our doors to the Class of 2023 at our Open Evening.
• Sporting Success from our Basketball and Soccer Teams at U16 and U19
Boys and Girls.
• Individual students shine with International Caps,County Finals and National
titles.Congratulations to Clara Boyce,Harry Scully and Kelly Bracken

(Basketball Ireland), Rebecca Leech Kavanagh (Irish Boxing), Luke Kehir, 
Sean Mackey (U17 Irish soccer), Liam Boland, Paul Donnellan (Canoeing) 
Members of Leixlip Senior Camogie and the St. Columba’s hurling squad….. 
• Our 6th year Art class visit Castletown House
• Our TY class win a trip to Strasbourg with the European parliament



Colaiste Chiaráin Prefects 2022-23 

First Years on their First Day 

Members of St. Mary’s GAA u14 Hurling squad: Division 
Champions A school treat for those who helped out with our 

open night U19 Boys Soccer Team 

Gluais 2022-23 Student Council 2022-23 

Our First Years at their first Assembly 

Congratulations to Deputy Head Girl Jodie Lawlor, Head Boy 
Oisin Dolan, Head Girl Anna-My Fagan & Deputy Head Boy 

James Nealon 
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